
From: Conrad K. Odegaard   
Sent: March-26-13 10:42 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Fw: Electrical Transmission Lines for Wind Mills 
 
  
  
From:   
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2013 1:46 PM 
To:   
Subject: Electrical Transmission Lines for Wind Mills 
  
  
  
Re: EB-2013-0040 and EB 2013-0041 
  
March 26, 2013 
  
To:  Kirsten Walli 
        Board Secretary 
        Ontario Energy Board 
        P.O.Box 2319 
        27th Floor 
        2300 Yonge Street 
        Toronto, Ontario 
        M4P 1E4 
  
It is now about 30 years since the New York State power line discussion  
but it needs to be repeated that there are health impacts of these lines 
which are becoming better understood and which impacts will not cease to 
exist because they are ignored. 
  
Additionally, these lines by virtue of their intended use are aiding and abetting 
an aesthetic travesty upon our landscape with the industrial wind mills and 
in the future when the health costs are better understood, responsibility will be  
assigned regardless of present government policies which ignore the evidence. 
  
Conrad K. Odegaard, 
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